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通告編號：2021/22-122 

 

各位家長 ︰ 

 

一名中五學生快速抗原測試結果對2019冠狀病毒呈陽性 

  

本校得悉一名中五學生於 2022年 6月 23日回校前進行 2019冠狀病毒快速抗原測試，結

果呈陽性。本校已將個案報告衛生署。 

 

期終考試臨近，我再次提醒所有學生應保持適當的社交距離，並注意個人衛生。請各位

家長依照衛生防護中心的健康指引，督促子女每天（包括考試期間）回校前進行快速抗原檢

測及作清晰記錄，直至本學期完結。如測試結果為陽性，學生不得回校，並應盡快通知學校

及留在家中。學校將在考試期間作出適當衛生防疫措施。 

 

如欲了解學校情況，請於辦公時間內致電 2323 1741與學校聯絡。 

 

敬祝 

安康！ 

 

 

校長 

談國軒 

 

 

二零二二年六月廿三日 
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Circular No.: 2021/22-122                                                23 June 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

An S5 student was tested positive via RAT 

 
Our school was informed that an S5 student has been tested positive using COVID-19 Rapid 

Antigen Test (RAT) before coming to school on 23 June 2022.  The case has already been reported 

to the Department of Health. 

 

At this critical moment before the Final Examination, I would like to reiterate that all students 

should maintain appropriate social distance with other people and to take good care of personal 

hygiene.  Please also make sure that your children carry out the RAT properly and keep a clear 

record each day before coming to school until the end of this school term, including during the 

examination period.  Students tested positive should inform the school of their positive results as 

soon as possible and stay at home.  The school will take necessary precautionary measures against 

infection upon examination proceedings. 

 

For enquiries about the situation of our school, please do not hesitate to contact us at 2323 1741 

during office hours. 

 

Thank you for your attention! 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tam Kwok Hin 

Principal 

 


